
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ March 4th 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with a deep sense of gratitude that I write to share some personal 
news. After much reflection, I have made the decision to retire as Principal of Our Lady’s School at 
the end of this academic year.  

Serving as Principal of this exceptional school has been one of the greatest honours of my career. 
Over the past seven years, I have had the privilege of working alongside a dedicated staff, engaged 
parents and, most importantly, an inspiring group of students. Together, we have fostered a school 
environment that values academic excellence, personal growth, and community spirit. 

I am incredibly proud of what we have achieved together—the progress in teaching and learning, the 
development of student leadership, the many extracurricular successes and the strong sense of 
community that defines Our Lady’s School. It has been a joy to see our students grow in confidence, 
curiosity and kindness, and I have no doubt that they will continue to thrive with the ongoing support 
of the school community. 

Our Lady’s School is in a strong position, thanks to the commitment of its dedicated staff, the support 
of its parents,a supportive Board of Management  and the enthusiasm of its students and I know it will 
continue to flourish in the years to come. 

While I look forward to this next chapter, leaving such a special school is not easy. I will always 
cherish my time here and the many wonderful relationships I have built along the way. Thank you for 
your trust, partnership, and unwavering support—it has been a privilege to be part of this community. 

In the months ahead, I will work closely with the Board of Management to ensure a smooth transition 
and the appointment of a new Principal who will continue to lead the school with dedication and care.  
We look forward to a  new leadership that will uphold the values of Our Lady’s school and continue to 
inspire and support our students. 

With my very best wishes, 

 

Marguerite Gorby 

Principal  


